NATIONAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY
Administration Wing (MIS Section)

No. 2 (25)/NHA/Dir (MIS)/2016/ Islamabad, the 02nd November, 2016

CIRCULAR

All Concerned

Subject: NEW EMAIL ADDRESS FOR NHA OFFICIAL MAIL

MIS Section is entrusted to maintain the NHA website. One of the
major responsibility is uploading of tender documents on NHA website and

same is forwarded to PPRA for uploading on their website.

2. Due to some technical problems, forwarded emails to M/s PPRA
are bounced. Hence email address nhacb@yahoo.com has been changed with
immediate effect. In future all tenders relevant mails may be sent to MIS

Section through the following new email address:

“info@nha.gov.pk”

(SHAMS UL NAQEEB)
Director (MIS)

Distribution to:

* All Members (HQ/Zone)
* All GMs (HQ/ Regions)
Copy to:

= SPS to Chairman
= SO to M (Admn)
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